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This is an important access road to the river Trent and is used for recreation such as walking and horse riding. This will be
another part of the development that encroaches on wildlife. The area is great for bird and wildlife watching with
hedgerows, woodland and badger setts. This further highlights the Developers unprofessional approach to the planning
process and regard to rural communities. 
This entire thing seems to be bulldozing ahead with absolutely no regard to the people in this area nor the land owners.
This area has flooded terribly in the past weeks, the roads are in a terrible state. 
The process is deliberately being made confusing, so many companies involved and queries here there and everywhere.
The organisation has been atrocious, this in itself should be a big red flag to the planning inspectorate. If they can’t get this
basic process right then how will they do a good job? 
I want to state here that I’m against ALL of the submissions. Solar panels need to be put on houses not in green space.


